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Upcoming Events 
 
 
 

Club Exhibitions 
Sunday 9th June - Lee Hall Miners Welfare &  

Social Club    11am to 4pm 
 

Saturday 22nd June - Armitage Village Hall 
11pm to 4pm 

Our last meeting was the last Practical Evening of the year, we just have the Ladies v  
Gents battle to go.  As usual Stephen Frost with the aid of Roy Harrison put on a great 
collection of still life setups for members to photograph.  The practical evening was 
well supported by members, some have posted photos on the group Facebook page.  A 
big thank you to Stephen and Roy for all their effort in putting together these practical 
evenings. 
 

A few images taken on the night from Janet Taylor and the black and white image by 
myself.  I thought the “reading people” were just brilliant. 
 
 

 

Ladies v Gents - Season Finale Monday 10th June 
 

Our final club meeting until September and what a way to finish the season.  The men are going 
to try and retain their dignity by winning again this year, but unlikely.   

Look forward to seeing you all on Monday to cheer on your respective gender (or the opposition 
if you wish). 

 

 

Do you have an article, story, photograph, hints and tips 
or an achievement you would like adding to the  

newsletter  

Please contact Linda Shaw with the details 
  

Members having a go - Photo Sally Arnott 
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